
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

17th March 2023 
 
 

Replacement of Link Box High St Cheslyn Hay  
 
Dear Occupier 
 
Following on from a mains electricity fault in your area, I am writing to inform you further work is required. 
This is to improve the quality and reliability of your power supply. 
 
To complete these works we need to close a section of High Street and alter the one way direction of Cross 
Street. Please see the reverse of this letter for a plan of the diversion routes.  
 
I appreciate this will cause some disruption and we are aiming to keep the time taken to an absolute 
minimum. These works on are due to start on Monday 27th March 2023 and we will aim to have the road re-
opened by Friday 31st March 2023.  
__________________________________________________________________ 
 
If you have any queries or would like more information regarding the above works and how they will affect 
you, please telephone 0121 224 4209 quoting – Cheslyn Hay Linkbox 
 
Office hours are between 8am – 4pm. 
 
Thank you in advance for your patience and co-operation whilst these essential works are being carried out. 

 
 
 
 

Alistair Moore 

 

Technician 

Network Services (West Midlands) / Distribution - Stoke Cannock 

nationalgrid 
+44 (0)1212 244209 
+44 (0)7921 943435 
asmoore@nationalgrid.co.uk 
Manager -Rob Langford rlangford@nationalgrid.co.uk +44 (0)1782 403640 
Team Support 
  

The Occupier  

Electricity Distribution 
Unit 3 Upper Keys Business Park  
Keys Park Road 
Hednesford  
Staffs 
WS12 2GE 



 

 


